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Dear Parents,

As part of
oul bopic We're Going on a Bug Hunt we would like bo like bo refresh our minibeast

hotels we have in our garden. We would really like bo collec lots of materials that might help us to

make it as cosy for the bugs as possible!

® lwigs,

® bamboo sticks,

® colton rags,

® slale/stones

® bricks,

® moss

°® fircones

® logs

® cardboard tubes

I you have any of these things 5; home thal are not needed, we would be very grakepul for them,
;

Please do not buy any items, we are hoping bo recycle as much as we can

Thanks for any help you can give us!

The EYFS team


